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Monday, August 17, 2020 – Welcome Back and Information Gathering 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you had a great first day of the fall semester. I recognize that this is not our typical 
beginning to the school year, and I appreciate all of the work you have done to be prepared to 
teach and engage with students this semester. Thank you!  
 
As we move forward, the COVID-19 Executive Leadership Group would like to hear from you 
to get a pulse of how well our first two days of classes went on campus. If you taught in person 
on Monday, August 17th, or Tuesday, August 18th, or worked in an area where you observed 
students on campus, please respond to this brief survey by Wednesday at noon to share your 
perspective regarding COVID-19 protocols and compliance.  
 
Thank you for all you do for Kansas State University and our students. If I can be of any service 
or assistance, please let me know. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mindy 
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Faculty Senate President 
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